
 

  Ron Tanner, VVCC Ambassador; Email:  bandito2108@hotmail.com ; Cell:  (402) 651-0474 

March 2018 Update 

Here’s the latest news from the NCM. 

CLUB DISCOUNT ON MEMBERSHIPS – Because the Village ‘Vettes Corvette Club is a 

member of the NCM, club members can join the NCM for 25% off Individual and Family levels 

their first year of membership.  That means first year Individual memberships cost $37.50, and 

Family memberships cost $75.  This discount does not apply to renewals of memberships. 

I have membership applications – either see me at the next Club meeting, or contact me at the 

above email address or cell number. 

NEW CORVETTE RAFFLE TICKETS – you have two chances to win a new Corvette.  

Chance # 1:  Visit this website to buy a ticket https://corvettestore.com/2018-long-beach-red-

z06-coupe-raffle-3-15-18-raf-250-031518. 

Thursday, March 15, 2018 at 2 pm CT is your chance to win a 2018 Long Beach Red 

Corvette Z06 Coupe.  Tickets are $250 each and limited to 1000 tickets. 
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Chance # 2:  Visit this website to buy a ticket https://corvettestore.com/2019-black-corvette-

convertible-raffle-4-28-18-raf-10-042818. 

 

 
Saturday, April 28, 2018 at 3 pm CT is your chance to win a 2019 Black Corvette 

Convertible.  Tickets are $10 each and the raffle has unlimited tickets. 

I have tickets available to purchase for this raffle - either see me at the next Club meeting, or 

contact me at the above email address or cell number. 

NEED INSURANCE FOR YOUR CORVETTE?  Before you buy or renew your policy, check 

out the auto insurance policy offered by the NCM.   

REMINDER – Whenever you do any type of transaction with the NCM, such as joining, 

renewing membership, purchasing raffle tickets, shopping for insurance, visiting the museum, 

buying build sheets or window stickers, etc., please remember to contact me at either the above 

email address or cell phone to insure our Club receives recognition for supporting the NCM. 


